
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

 
Advertisement of the Statement of Policy 2025 

 
GAMBLING ACT 2005 

 
Notice is hereby given of West Devon Borough Council’s intention to publish the 
statement of the principles that the Licensing Authority proposes to apply in exercising 
its functions under the Gambling Act 2005, following the triennial review of the existing 
Statement of Policy. 
 
The Statement of Policy 2025 will be valid for a maximum of three years but can be 
reviewed or revised by the Licensing Authority at any time. 
 
The Statement of Policy 2025 will be published on 18th December 2024 and will come 
into effect on 31st January 2025. 
 
The Statement of Policy will be published on the West Devon Borough Council website 
at: 
 
https://www.westdevon.gov.uk/your-council/council-plans-policies-and-
reports/policies/licensing-policies 
 
and will be available for inspection, by appointment at: 
 
Kilworthy Park, Drake Road, Tavistock, PL19 0BZ 
 
Monday to Friday between 9:00am to 5pm 
 
Please email the Licensing team at licensing@swdevon.gov.uk if you would like to 
arrange to view the document of if you would like a copy to be sent to you. 
 
 
Dated: 10th December 2024 


